
 

 

           

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

Friday, October 30 

 

This week is our first Spirit Week of the year. Let's show our SRMS spirit!  
Today is: Halloween Costume Day 
 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present the fall play – Twelve Angry Jurors – on 

Thursday and Friday November 12th and 13th in the auditorium.  Tickets are $8 for adults and $5 

for students. Tickets can be purchased the night of the performance when the box office opens at 

6:00 each night. 
 

Rutgers Outstanding Students Day will be on November 28 at Rutgers Stadium in Piscataway. Students in 

Kindergarten through Eighth Grade will receive FREE tickets for the Maryland vs. Rutgers football game. 

For tickets and more information, contact Doug Bean in the Rutgers Tickets Office at 732-907-1574. 
 

Attention any 8
th
 grade students interested in applying to MATES:  You will need to attend one of the Admission 

Information Sessions: 

 Saturday November 14
th
 @ 10:00 am 

Attention any 8
th
 grader interested in applying to the Performing Arts Academy:  You will need to attend one of 

the Admission Information Sessions: 

 Wednesday November 11
th
 @ 6:30 pm 

 Saturday November 21 @ 9:00 am 

Applications for MATES and PAA are due to your guidance counselor by Tuesday December 1
st
.  

 

The Southern Regional Home and School Association (HSA) is sponsoring their annual Craft & 

Vendor Fair on Saturday, November 14th from 9 AM until 2 PM in the 9/10 gym.  Over 30 

vendors/crafters will be there.  Admission is free.   This event is one of the main fundraisers for the year. 

The Southern Regional Home & School Association is focused on benefiting all of the students in our 

district.   As an HSA, no dues are paid to any national organization; all proceeds received go directly to 

the schools within our district. 

 
Attention Cheerleaders:  Tryouts have been changed and will take place after November break - 

November 10-12 from 3-5 at the HS. 

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company is excited to announce its 2016 district musical: The Addams Family! 
Please stay tuned for important audition information which will be announced after November break.  
 
Any National Junior Honor Society member interested in running for a society office position, 

please come to the office for an application.  All petitions are due back by November 13th. 

 

There will be NO Homework Habitat TODAY. 

 

Any student interested in working stage crew for “High School Musical” 
should attend rehearsal on Tuesday, November 10th.  You will need to stay 
every day until 5:15 PM from Nov. 10th through Nov. 19th.     

 



 

 
Movie night at the high school has been cancelled.  Please see Mrs. Manna 

in C-7 during homeroom for a refund if you bought a ticket. 
 

 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


